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Jack Thompson introduced Dan &  Marlene Doherty. 
 
Marlene is a native Calgarian who recently retired after 
35 years of teaching K-9 Physical Education. Marlene is 
an active volunteer with Inn From The Cold, and Calgary 
Food Bank. She is an elder at her church, Convener of the 
Missions Committee. 
 
Marlene has partnered and participated with Dan on 
eleven trips to Mexico to build homes. Marlene is Past 
President of the Rotary Anne’s, The Junior League of Cal-
gary and was honored by the Health and Physical Educa-
tion & Health Council for Distinguished Service to Health 
and Physical Education in Alberta. In November 2014 
Marlene and daughter Kayla participated in the NID in 
Ethiopia and Uganda. It was a life changing experience 
and as a result she has become a Rotarian, sponsored a 
young girl in Uganda through World Vision, set up a 
scholarship fund for a student in 
Gulu. She returned to Africa 
with Dan and continues to advo-
cate for the people of Gulu Ugan-
da. Marlene is currently the Di-
rector of Service & Grants for 
the Rotary Club or Calgary West. 
 
Dan Doherty is past President of 
Calgary West Rotary, where he 
has been an active member for 
over 30 years. Dan was the Dis-
trict Chair for the District New 
Generations in Action Committee. Dan has a passion for 
advocating for and empowering Youth especially those 
without a voice.  
 
Currently Dan is very engaged with students at Tsuu Ti-
na High School, as well as the Aboriginal program at the 
Boys and Girls Club. He is the past Chair of Hull Child and 
Family Services, Accessible Housing, and the Calgary Ro-
tary Clubs Foundation.  
 
Dan has been on twelve Mexico Home building trips and 
is currently organizing the 13th Homes of Hope trip in 
March 2017 alongside his Rotarian wife Marlene. Re-
cently having returned from a Polio NID in Ethiopia and 
mission work in Uganda Dan is reinvigorated in the Ro-
tary Polio eradication fight.  
 
Dan was recently awarded the Distinguished “Service 
Above Self Award”, the highest tribute awarded in the 
Rotary World. Dan is the DGN District 5360 for 
2018/2019. 

Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 
Calgary AB T2C 2X5 
 
Please remember to provide this ad-
dress to anyone you deal with on be-
half of RCCS  

Pres. Farn, Dan & Marlene Doherty & Jack Thompson 
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Dan started out by saying he is the ‘soon to be winner of the bonspiel!!’ not many would agree to that at 
this event!! 
Dan talked about the history of Rotary and polio – it dates back to 1979. There is now some fatigue from 
Rotary and we need to talk about it. The initial effort saw 6 million children in the Philippines get vac-
cinated! Dan and Marlene have been very involved since 2014. One interesting way that $1 million dol-
lars was raised for polio from our District is from sales of a cookbook!  
Polio was only eradicated in Canada in 1994 – not that long ago! In 1988 there was 350,000 active polio 
virus cases.  In 2000 Australia to China was declared polio free.  
 
It is very important to remember that Rotary had many partners in this work (United Nations, Unicef, 
World Health Organization (WHO)). Then, things really rebounded in 2009 when the Bill Gates Founda-
tion partnered and donated over $200 million! In 2014 South East Asia, including India (which makes up 
¼ of the world population) was declared polio free. In 2015 Nigeria was removed from the list – but hap-
pily they regained the polio free status in 2017. There is still 3 countries that have active polio cases: Pa-
kistan, Afghanistan and Nigeria (just now back on free status).   
 
Marlene talked about the 20 hour flight, a couple days to climatize and be oriented and then it is to work. 
She has had many moving moments meeting the children and families, knowing they are making a differ-
ence. They have met amazing Rotarians that are living the Rotary way – service above self. They go from 
hut to hut, people are gracious and excited to see them as they know Rotary has arrived and the vaccine 
will help them. The vaccine is given to children aged 2 – 5 and those 2 tiny drops are magical. The chil-
dren then get a color on their pinky and a sign on their door noting they have been inoculated.  
 
People in these countries are so welcoming, they know we are not political – we are there to help and for 
the right reasons.  But the safety of the volunteers needs to be addressed. Foreigners have to be very 
careful in these regions. In 2016 there were 31 active cases (down from 350,000 cases) BUT we have to 
stay on the course.  In 2017 there is 1 active case. The fight is still on – it IS real.  
 
Dan talked about a great game of ping pong with the children – building trusting relationships is key. 
There is much political turmoil – this prevents the teams from reaching all the people to be vaccinated.  
 
A country is declared polio free if for 3 years there are no new cases reported.  
You may ask why the push… and it is because we are not yet done!! The virus can rebound and it can hit 
200,000 in a blink of an eye. Sterilization is key, learning is key.  Polio is spread through poor sanitation, 
water and air born.  
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Top 5 reasons to eradicate polio: 
 

1. The Human Cost: if we choose to control polio rather than eradicate it, the virus can rebound. 
 

2. It’s achievable: We have effective vaccines to end polio and the means to reach all children.  
 

3. It’s a good investment: an independent study published in the medical journal Vaccine estimates 
that the return on the global investment in a polio-free world will reach $40-$50 billion within the 
next 20 years. 

 
4. It strengthens the system: Our polio eradication efforts have established an active global disease 

surveillance network that is being used for other health interventions, such as measles vaccina-
tions, deworming tablets and mosquito bed nets. 

 
5. It sets the stage: the ability to reach all children with the polio vaccine is proof  that we can suc-

ceed in our next major global health initiative.  
 
Jack Thompson thanked Dan and Marlene for their engaging talk. RCCS is a strong supporter of the Po-
lio program and we make donations annually. Remember the goal for each member is to donate $30.00 – 
please do if you can. 
 
President Ken thanked Don and Marlene on behalf of The Rotary Club of Calgary South for their inspir-
ing presentation today and for their many years of extraordinary Rotary Service Above Self.  
 
In recognition of your presentation today, we have donated $100 in both of your names to our Rotary 
Stay-In –School Scholarship Foundation. We would also like to offer you both our Calgary South Rotary 
Coins with the Rotary Four Way Test on the back to carry with you as you continue to be champions for 
Polio Plus.  
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Welcome to the Rotary Club of Calgary South meeting today. My name is Ken Farn 
and I’m honoured to be your Club President. Please join Lisa Fernandes and your 
head table in the singing of O Canada followed by Rotary Grace.  
 
Head Table: Jack Thompson, Marlene Doherty, Dan Doherty, Bernard Benning, 
Jack Haman 
 
Bulletin Editor: Luanne Whitmarsh 
Bulletin Photographer: Clive Pringle 
 
Guests:  We had a number of interesting Rotarians with us today: Glenn Baillee (DG: 1996), Bob War-
wick (Past President: Canmore), Martin Bunting (Calgary North) as well as Dan and Marlene Doherty 
(Calgary West). YEX Students: Pablo Ruiz, Lucas Rasmussen and Lori Mattei, Sam Switzer’s Guest: 
Evangeline Sagria and of course, our special four footed guest: Ogden 
 

Health and Wellness: Jim Burns: is back today and a warm welcome applause broke out! 
Jim Smith: is better from his gall bladder operation, but alas he now has shingles. He is not sure when 
he will be back…  Teri LeClair: is home and continuing her treatments! 
 
New Members Event”: John Labun and “Vanna” Myrna Dube presented 
WE ARE BACK and ready for our event! April 20th is the date to come out 
and enjoy the new format, and last year was a sell out so get ready to get 
your tickets when they are announced! A wonderful prize has been re-
ceived (thanks Myrna!!) a $7,900.00 watch from Calgary Jewelers… WOW! 
Drinks, fellowship, fun and memories all in one night! 
 
Downtown Club: Community Hubs was presented by President Ken. 
More information is the bulletin. Next Thursday at 3 pm at the Ranchman's 
they will be presenting the initiative. This is an opportunity to volunteer. 
See Ken, Bill or Ron if you need more information.  

 
Curling: Jim Hutchens: Reminded the members that district curling is on this weekend 
– come out and enjoy the fun and support the teams. RCCS has the JOHNSON and the 
KENNEDY teams! It is at the Acadia Recreation Centre – see you there! 
 
 

GUESTS: Bob Warwick & Glenn Baillee OGDEN 
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Gold Ring: Rotary South YEX Student Pablo Ruiz showed 
off his ring from football! 
 
Outbound YEX Student: Lucas Rasmussen came here to-
day to announce he is going to Hungary! He is very thankful 
and is really looking forward to the year.  
 
 
Ken Copithorne: Talked about Grant Smith who has passed 
away. Grant was a friend and he donated $500,000.00 to the 
Stay in School program and that money is still growing after 
12 years. Grant will be remembered as a compassionate person. His obituary is the 
Herald – we will remain indebted to him.  
 

Peace Studies at MRU: Terry Allen updated us on the initiatives that he and Keith Davis have been 
working with MRU on since 2014. March 15 is the event where the prized is awarded and we are in-
vited to and Terry has the tickets (but if you are planning to come for supper there is a cost). This ini-
tiative is held at Jack Singer Hall – and will be a 
real nice evening. See bulletin for more info 

 
 
Bernard Benning 
presented Gail 
McDougall  with 
$143.00! 

 
 
Sergeant-At-Arms: 
Jack Thompson took 
some of Gail’s money 
and then all members 
for a toonie!! 
 

 
 

RCCS Mission Statement 
 

To reflect and support service to others, in local, national and international communities, by 
all we say and do as a Rotary Club and by so doing, advance the objectives of Rotary and sup-
port all avenues of service, through our business and our communities. 

 

Rotary International Motto 
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NEW OFFICE !!! 

Here are some pictures of the new 

office now that some fine tuning has 

been done. 

I would like to personally thank MUR-
RAY FLEGEL and LARRY KENNE-
DY for taking time out of their busy 
schedules to help me whenever I 
needed it the most and for checking in 
on the progress of this move 

 
Also, a big thank you to all of my fami-

ly members that assisted me to pack, 

unpack, file, fix and feed me. 

Thank you to the Rotarians that came 

out on that cold moving day to haul 

over sixty years of memories !!! 

… Kathyann 
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PEACE STUDIES INITIATIVE 

Fellow Rotarians:  Since 2014 our Rotary Club has been supporting a program of Peace Studies first at the Uni-
versity of Calgary and for the past 2 years at Mount Royal University.  The program at Mount Royal has evolved 
to become the Peace Studies Initiative and is an undergraduate program in the Faculty of Arts.  
  
Our Club has donated $3500.00 this year to support the presentation of the Calgary Peace Prize and to also 
help with the funding of lectures on Peace initiatives.   
 
On March 15th, Mount Royal University’s Peace Studies Initiative is pleased to announce that the 2017 recipient 
of the Calgary Peace Prize is the Honourable Douglas Roche, O.C. The Calgary Peace Prize Organizing Com-
mittee and the Peace Studies Initiative will present Mr. Roche with the Calgary Peace Prize award, followed by 
a presentation and a dialogue on peace.  
 
The presentation will be at the Jack Singer Hall in the Arts Common from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm (March 
15th 2017) 
 
As supporter of this important initiative, our Club has been invited to attend this program and to recognize Mr. 
Roche for his long and sustained efforts towards international peace building and for raising awareness of hu-
man security issues and nuclear disarmament.  
If you would like to attend this program please send me an e-mail to: tgallen1@telus.net as have sever-
al tickets for the evening.  

2017 Recipient  Douglas Roche, O.C. 
 The Hon. Douglas Roche, O.C., is an author, parliamentarian and diplomat, who has 
specialized throughout his 40-year public career in peace and human security issues. 
He lectures widely on peace and nuclear disarmament themes. 

Mr. Roche was a Senator, Member of Parliament, Canadian Ambassador for Disarma-
ment, and Visiting Professor at the University of Alberta. He was elected Chairman of 
the United Nations Disarmament Committee at the 43rd General Assembly in 1988. 

Mr. Roche was the founding Chairman of the Middle Powers Initiative, an international 
network of eight non-governmental organizations working for the elimination of nuclear 
weapons. In 2010, the City of Hiroshima named him an Honourary Citizen for his nucle-
ar disarmament work and particularly for founding the Middle Powers Initiative. 

The author of 21 books, his latest is The United Nations in the 21 
st. Century (Lorimer, 

2015). His Memoirs, Creative Dissent: A Politician’s Struggle for Peace, was published by Novalis in 2008. A 
previous book, The Human Right to Peace (Novalis, 2003), was the Canadian Book Review Annual Editor’s 
Choice scholarly selection for July-August 2005. He has contributed chapters to 20 additional books. 

Mr. Roche holds nine honourary doctorates from Canadian and American universities and has received numer-
ous awards for his work for peace and non-violence, including the Mahatma Gandhi Foundation for World 
Peace Award (Canada) and the United Nations Association’s Medal of Honour. In 1995, Pope John Paul II pre-
sented him with the Papal Medal for his service as Special Adviser on disarmament and security matters, and in 
1998 the Holy See named him a Knight Commander of the Order of St. Gregory the Great. He received the 
2003 Peace Award of the Canadian Islamic Congress and the 2005 Luminosa Award for Unity from the Foco-
lare Movement, North America. In 2005, he was given Lifetime Achievement awards from both the Canadian 
Pugwash Group and the Nuclear Age Peace Foundation. 

In 2009, he received the Distinguished Service Award of the Canadian Association of Former Parliamentarians 
for his “promotion of human welfare, human rights and parliamentary democracy in Canada and abroad.” He is 
an Officer of the Order of Canada. In 2011, the International Peace Bureau nominated him for the Nobel Peace 
Prize. 
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TO ALL ROTARIANS AND PARTNERS: 
 
PLEASE consider doing a police check so that you can have one on one 
contact with youth ie: Youth Exchange Students and vulnerable persons 
(ie: Bethany Care Centre, Sarcee Carewest). 
 
 
Make sure you fill in all the required information in the Voluntary Or-
ganization Authorization Number Letter (VOAN) attached to 
this week’s Bulletin that proves you are with the Rotary Club of Calgary 
South.  
 
 
1. You need to bring two pieces of picture ID 
 
2. Go to: Main Calgary Police Service office at Westwinds Campus (East 
     Building) located by McKnight and Metis Trail).  
 

Calgary Police Service Westwinds Campus (East Building) 
5111 47 Street. N.E.  
Calgary AB T3J 3R2  
(403) 266-1234 

 
3. You can also call your closest police station to see if they do this 
 
4. If you live out of town you can go to your closest RCMP detachment. 
 
5. This can also be done online at: www.Rotary5360.ca (click this link) and 
    go to the Volunteer Screening Page. 
 
 
If you have the VOAN letter, charge is $15 and without it, charge is $30. 
 
Submit this letter with proof of receipt to: treasurer@rotarycs.org to be re-
imbursed for the fee that you paid. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ken Farn, 
Rotary Club of Calgary South President 

http://www.Rotary5360.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
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CONVENTIONS AND CONFERENCES 

 
Did you know? 
 

If you go to: www.rotarycs.org and then go to: Member Re-

sources that there is a section that will allow you to see who will 

be attending the District Conference and the Rotary International 

Conference? 

 

If you are going and you submitted your name to me at:  

kathyann@rotarycs.org you will be listed here within 24 hours of receiving 

your information 

Check it out!!! Maybe you are travelling alone and are looking for a friendly face from 

our Rotary Club to spend some time with 

 

Sept. 22nd – 24th, 2017 
 
 
 
 

Due to the popularity of free admission to the National Parks the committee is strongly recom-
mending that Rotarians who are attending reserve rooms ASAP.  Here is the information on mak-
ing hotel reservations. 
 
WATERTON LAKES LODGE;  Booking fast, necessary to book ASAP to ensure that you can get 
a room. The code “ PEACE” can be used at either the Waterton Lakes Lodge Resort or the Aspen 
Village Inn. This code entitles you to 5% off room RACK rate.  
Waterton Lakes Lodge Resort:     Email: reservations@watertonlakeslodge.com 
Phone: 1 (403) 859 2150 (direct)   + 1-888-985-6343 (toll free) 
             
ASPEN VILLAGE INN: NOTE: Aspen Village is currently closed for season (opening mid 
May), phone messages are being checked sporadically. To avoid booking delays contact 
the Waterton Lakes Lodge Resort  listed above to make any Aspen bookings. 
 

Bear Mountain Motel:         http://bearmountainmotel.com/ 
Waterton Glacier Suites:    http://www.watertonsuites.com/    
Bayshore Hotel:                  http://www.bayshoreinn.com/ 
Crandell Mountain Lodge: http://www.crandellmountainlodge.com 
Submitted by: Terry Allen 

http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org?subject=Conventions%20and%20Conferences
mailto:reservations@watertonlakeslodge.com
http://bearmountainmotel.com/
http://www.watertonsuites.com/
http://www.bayshoreinn.com/
http://www.crandellmountainlodge.com
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The Run for L'Arche goes March 25 and we need volunteer course marshals! 
The event cannot take place unless we have a minimum of 42 marshals. Cur-
rently only 16 people have signed up for this position. We need you, your 
friends, your family etc. for only 4 hours on Saturday morning March 25. It’s a 
LOT of fun for a great cause.  Basically all you have to do is cheer the runners 
on. Easy eh?   
Click on the link below to sign up: 
 
https://raceroster.com/events/2017/10308/2017-rogers-insurance-run-for-larche 
 
Look for the “Volunteer” button on the left hand side of the page.  
 
Thanks!  
Dave Tod  W. 403-930-2263 

Calling all Rotarians! 

Small Grants 

Lynn Grant: 

Lynn presented 

a cheque for 

$7000.00 to the 

Federations of 

Calgary  

Keep up the 

Good Work!! 

https://raceroster.com/events/2017/10308/2017-rogers-insurance-run-for-larche
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It was very satisfying to read in the Herald that Rita Dickson, principal of the Louise Dean School has been named 
by the Canadian Learning Partnership as one of the top 40 High School Principals in the country.    
 
This year The Partners donated $3,000.00 to the school which works to enable teenage mothers to continue their 
high school education   The Alberta Department of Education covers the student costs but there are many others 
costs involved to make this possible. Both CTV and CBC TV stations had live reports. 
 
Here is a letter from one of this years chosen charities which lets us see the importance of our donations.  
 

SUBMITTED BY: MAUREEN WATSON 
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February Partners Book Club 

Hello Book Babes!  

Our next book club meeting is on Monday February 27th at the 

Calgary Golf and Country Club. 

We have a NEW start time…9:30am the food will be set out and 
at 10:00am we will commence our meeting. 

Please RSVP to Kelly at 403-256-1379 or reikiangel444@shaw.ca 

TO ALL ROTARIANS AND PARTNERS: 
 
PLEASE consider doing a police check so that you can have one on one 
contact with youth ie: Youth Exchange Students and vulnerable persons (ie: 
Bethany Care Centre, Sarcee Carewest). 
 
Make sure you fill in all the required information in the Voluntary Organi-
zation Authorization Number Letter (VOAN) attached to this 
week’s Bulletin that proves you are with the Rotary Club of Calgary South.  
 
1. You need to bring two pieces of picture ID 
 
2. Go to: Main Calgary Police Service office at Westwinds Campus (East 
     Building) located by McKnight and Metis Trail).  
 

Calgary Police Service Westwinds Campus (East Building) 
5111 47 Street. N.E.  
Calgary AB T3J 3R2  
(403) 266-1234 

 
3. You can also call your closest police station to see if they do this 
 
4. If you live out of town you can go to your closest RCMP detachment. 
 
5. This can also be done online at: www.Rotary5360.ca (click this link) and 
    go to the Volunteer Screening Page. 
 
If you have the VOAN letter, charge is $15 and without it, charge is $30. 
 
Submit this letter with proof of receipt to: treasurer@rotarycs.org to be reim-
bursed for the fee that you paid. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pat Farn, 
Rotary Club of Calgary South Partners President 

mailto:reikiangel444@shaw.ca
http://www.Rotary5360.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
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March 2  John Van Der Put: Energy East Pipeline Presentation 
 
March 9  Profile Videos: George Adam and Ted Rowsell 
March 14  Prep and Dinner Service at the Mustard Seed 
March 16  St. Patrick’s Day (Cash Bar Available) 
March 23  Alana Asuchak: Stress Busters 
March 30  Charlene Bearden: Club Runner Presentation 
 
APRIL 2017 
April 6   Vimy: 100th Anniversary 
April 13  Jon Fennell: Canada’s Water Future  
April 20  New Member Celebration: Carriage House Inn 
April 27  Janice Eisenhauer: Canadian Women for Afghanistan (Stampede Clubhouse) 
 
MAY 2017 
May 4   Dream Home Registration Kick off 
May 5-7  District Conference (Red Deer) 
May 11  Bob Dubask: Myths About Reverse Mortgages 
May 18  Bethany Centre Site Tour: Details to follow 
May 25   Stay In School Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 
May 26  President’s Party: Details to be provided later 
 
JUNE 2017 
June 1   TBA 
June 2-4  Radium Fellowship Weekend: Details to be provided later 
June 8   TBA: At Rotary House 
June 15  Charity Day: Carriage House Inn 
June 12  Casino at Cowboys (Please contact Harry Pelton to volunteer) 
June 13  Casino at Cowboys (Please contact Harry Pelton to volunteer) 
June 22  YEX Presentation: Returning Student 
June 29  Changing of the Guard 
 
JULY 2017 
July 6    Dream Home Kick off: Ranchman’s DanceHall and Cookhouse 
July 13  No Meeting: Dream Home Operations 
July 20  TBA 
July 27  No Meeting: Stay In School Golf Tournament 
AUGUST 2017 
 
Aug 3    President Bill LeClair: Inaugural Address 
Aug 10  TBA 
Aug 17  TBA 
Aug 24  Mount Royal University Library Tour 
Aug 31  TBA 

 BULLETIN: VOL.  62: ISSUE 31, FEBRUARY 23 2017   
MEETINGS AND EVENTS CALENDAR      

 
HEALTH, WELLNESS AND TRANSPORTATION 
 
 Contact Hugh Delaney at: hughdelaney02@gmail.com or: 403 819 4872 if you know of anyone that is 

not well or could use a visit 
 
 Contact Bonar Irving at bonar@shaw.ca or 403 254 8476 if you know of anyone that may need a ride  

mailto:hughdelaney02@gmail.com
mailto:bonar@shaw.ca?subject=Transportation


 14 

How to Contact Us 
 
Administrator:  Kathyann Reginato  

Rotary Club of Calgary South 

Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 

Calgary AB T2C 2V5 

(403) 244-9788 

kathyann@rotarycs.org 
 
Visit us at:  www.rotarycs.org 
 

2016 2017 Club Officers 
 
President: Ken Farn: kgfarn@telusplanet.net 

President-Elect: Bill LeClair: leclair@calgarylaw.com 

Past President: Murray Flegel: mjf@bosslubricants.com 

Club Secretary: Ted Rowsell: rowselle@telus.net 

Treasurer: Larry Kennedy: treasurer@rotarycs.org 

Partners President: Pat Farn: patfarn@telus.net 

 

2016 2017 Directors 
 
Club Service: Operations 
 Steve Mason 
      Email: steve@talkinglightmedia.com 
 
Club Service: Memberships and Social 
 Glenn Potter 
 Email: agpotter@telusplanet.net 
 
Club Service: Ways & Means 
 Jack Haman 
 Email: hamanj@telus.net 
 
Community Service: 
  Luanne Whitmarsh 
 Email: luannew@kerbycentre.com 
 
Community Service: Ways & Means: 
 Charlie Gouldsborough 
 Email: charlie@albertasleepcentre.com 
 
International & Vocational Service 
 Bryan Walton 
 Email: bwalton@cattlefeeders.ca 
 
Youth Service 
 Stacey Johnson 
 Email: sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca 
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WEBSITE INFO AND CONTACT INFORMATION         

ClubRunner Mobile 
https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/mobile 

 

Download app from the Apple App Store or 
from Google Play.  Simply type in 'Club 
Runner' in the search bar.  

The mobile app is compatible with all ver-
sions of the iPhone, iPad and iPod Touch 
sets that have iOS 8.0 or later and with ver-
sions of Androids that are 2.3.3 or better. 

You will need your Club Runner username 
and password to sign in!   

Once that’s done you can now view the 
Member Directory with the most up to date 
contact info. You can call or email a club 
member directly from your device. You can 
even add them to your Contacts List 

 

Click this link for a preview: 

https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/mobile 
 

OUR WEBSITE 

www.rotarycs.org 

Craig Stokke has done some recent 
updating on the Website Home 
Page (Public Area) of ClubRunner. 

Members may need to look around 
a bit to re-find some of their com-
monly used areas. 

Craig is undertaking a redesign of 
the Public Area in the future  to sim-
plify the menu.  

The new layout makes more sense 
and should become easier for us-
ers to find what they are looking 
for. 

THANKS CRAIG !!! 

mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kgfarn@telusplanet.net
mailto:leclair@calgarylaw.com
mailto:mjf@bosslubricants.com
mailto:rowselle@telus.net
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
mailto:patfarn@telus.net
mailto:steve@talkinglightmedia.com
mailto:agpotter@telusplanet.net
mailto:hamanj@telus.net
mailto:luannew@kerbycentre.com
mailto:charlie@albertasleepcentre.com
mailto:bwalton@cattlefeeders.ca
mailto:sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca
https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/mobile
https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/mobile
http://www.rotarycs.org

